

5 Callender Street, Cambridge, MA 02139 | 617-547-6811 | www.cambridgecc.org | info@cambridgecc.org

## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

PRESIDENT

LINDSEY THORNE-BINGHAM

Dear Mr. Evans.

February 17, 2021

VICE PRESIDENT

VICTORIA HARRIS

TREASURER

**GREGORY GULLICKSON** 

SECRETARY

JANELLE ST. CHARLES

DIRECTORS

MICHAEL ABRAMOWITZ
ALEXANDRIA N. BERRY
REV. LONNIE DANIELS
YULIYA DANIELS
JONATHAN ELLMAN
CORINNE ESPINOZA
LUBA FEIGENBERG
TINA M. PAULDING
LISA VELEZ
WHITNEY WADE
RASHAAD WHARTON

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Darrin Korte

**ADVISORY BOARD** 

REUBEN DOTTIN
YVONNE L. GITTENS
HON. SAUNDRA GRAHAM
RICHARD GUIDELLI
JESSICA LANDER
PAUL PARRAVANO
TONI A. PHILLIPS
ELAINE THORNE
RICHARD C. ROSSI
REV. VIRGINIA WARD

## **OUR MISSION**

THE CAMBRIDGE COMMUNITY
CENTER PROMOTES COMMUNITY
COOPERATION AND UNITY AND
EMPOWERS YOUTH, INDIVIDUALS,
AND FAMILIES. WE DO THIS BY
OFFERING SOCIAL, CULTURAL,
EDUCATIONAL, AND RECREATIONAL
ACTIVITIES.

organization, our dedicated donors are what make our work possible. Your selfless contribution enabled us to continue offering support to our community members struggling to navigate these trying times.

Knowing the personal sacrifice that the COVID-19 pandemic has demanded from

We apologize for the delay in acknowledging your generosity. As a private non-profit

On behalf of Cambridge Community Center and the community we serve, it's a privilege to thank you for your generous donation of \$5,000.00 on December 23, 2020.

members of our community and so many across the world, we understand that this was not an easy year to donate. However, in spite of less-than-ideal circumstances, **you** found a way to help us lend a helping hand.

Instead of dismissing our cause, you offered to help the under-resourced, under-represented members of our community get through this critical time. Even with competing priorities heightened during an especially difficult holiday season, you decided to make an effort to support our community.

Thanks to dedicated donors like you, the Center was able to make a positive impact on the lives of our community members, even in the most dire circumstances. With your help, we can continue to adapt and fulfill the needs of our community members.

For 92 years (and counting), Cambridge Community Center has served as an essential support system for many in our Coast community. Whether we were recovering from the Great Depression, facing the decades of divisive racial oppression, or combatting the current coronavirus outbreak, we work to make sure our community gets through it together.

While it may be a new year, our mission stays the same. With the help of donors like you, we will continue to fight to better the lives of our community members - through this pandemic and beyond. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely Yours,

Darrin Korte

**Executive Director** 

TAX ID

04-2477881